
Dear participants and guests of the International Forum ‘Eurasian Educational 

Dialogue’, 

The forum is an authoritative discussion platform for teachers, scientists and 

experts in the field of education from Russian regions and foreign countries. 

The theme of the forthcoming forum is of particular relevance in the context of 

activities of the Federal Service for Supervision in Education and Science. 

Significant measures have been taken recently in our country to improve tools and 

technologies of education quality assessment. Moreover, in order to develop 

particular educational institutions and education systems in general an emphasis is 

made on effective management decisions based on education quality assessment. 

Traditionally there are debatable issues related to interpreting learning 

achievements, changing technologies and practices of the education process aimed 

to achieve specific results. 

I wish the Forum participants success and fruitful work! 

Sergey Kravtsov 

Head of the Federal Service for Supervision in Education and Science 

 


